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As we live the impacts of global crises, from COVID-19 to climate change, it is by coming
together to share our experiences that we will begin to move through this crisis and move
forward collectively as a sector. We need to make sense of this moment we are in and
understand what we can learn as a result.  IIC has an important role to play here to help you
think about the future. 
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